
WelcҎing
Dr. Brooke Beiter
Assistant Superintendent
The Loyalsock Township School District is pleased to welcome back Dr. Brooke Beiter to the administrative 
team as Assistant Superintendent. Dr. Beiter is a graduate of Loyalsock Township High School and her career 
in education started in the district as a high school English teacher and yearbook and journalism advisor. She 
also previously served as high school assistant principal for two years. Dr. Beiter returns to Loyalsock Township 
School District after serving in regional and statewide roles for the BLaST Intermediate Unit 17 as Assistant 
Executive Director and Director of Educational Planning for the past seven years. 

As Assistant Superintendent, Dr. Beiter will collaborate with the administrative team to coordinate a As Assistant Superintendent, Dr. Beiter will collaborate with the administrative team to coordinate a 
comprehensive program of studies evidenced in student achievement and the college and career readiness of 
district graduates. Dr. Beiter brings with her extensive experience in strategic planning, comprehensive school 
improvement, and instructional coaching. “The Loyalsock Township School District welcomes back Dr. 
Brooke Beiter to our Lancer community, and we look forward to working with her as an integral part of 
our Lancer team! Her depth and breadth of experiences will be an asset to our District,” stated Gerald 
McLaughlin, Superintendent.    

Dr. Beiter received a bachelor’s degree in English from Shippensburg University; a master’s degree in Dr. Beiter received a bachelor’s degree in English from Shippensburg University; a master’s degree in 
educational leadership from Wilkes University; a Ph.D. in Instructional Management and Leadership from 
Robert Morris University; and her Superintendent Letter of Eligibility from California University of 
Pennsylvania. In the community, Dr. Beiter currently serves on the Board of Trustees for the James V. Brown 
Library and chairs the Communications and Development Committee for the YWCA of Northcentral PA. She is 
also a sustaining member of the Junior League of Williamsport and past-board member of the Lycoming 
County United Way.

“I am committed to building on Loyalsock’s legacy of 
providing a strong educational foundation for our students; 
one that both preserves tradition and paves the way for 
future excellence. I look forward to continuing this important 
work with our students, educators, and community.” 

Dr. Beiter joins the district in our mission to foster high quality and 
innovative educational opportunities for all students. In response to her 
appointment as assistant superintendent, Dr. Beiter shared, 


